STORY

Theater Company

August 29, 2022

Attn: lan McKilligan

Up and Running Software, Inc.
6200 Prairie Ridge Rd

Ames, |A 50014

Dear lan and Up and Running SoftwareTeam:

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of $1,000 to Story Theater
Company for the sponsorship of the October 2022 production of The Addams
Family! Charitable contributions like yours are vital to the longevity of STC and
our ongoing mission to provide a variety of theater opportunities for youth in the
Ames area. It is an honor to be counted among the community endeavors
supported by you.

As a Golden Curtain Sponsor for The Addams Family young@part, Up and
Running Software, Inc. will be acknowledged on the show posters, cast/crew
shirts, tickets, and print and social media related to the show. | will be in touch via
email regarding some other benefits of being a sponsor.

We are really excited about our upcoming season, and are so glad to have you
partner with us as we bring The Addams Family to the Ames City Auditorium
stage!

With gratitude,

TohoNa

Tina VanDyk
Story Theater Company
tina@storytheatercompany.org

PO Box 436 ¢+ Ames, |IA 50010 +« www.storytheatercompany.org

Story Theater Company is a registered 501 (c)(3) corporation. In compliance with the tax code of the Internal Revenue Service,
we confirm that you received no goods or services of monetary value from Story Theater Company in connection with this gift,
making the above amount fully deductible for tax purposes. Please consult your tax professional for more details.




